
 
Dear Kirkbride Families: 
  
I am pleased to announce we will be having a Kirkbride staff car parade through the neighbourhood on: 
  

🎉Friday, April 17th starting at 1:00pm🎉 
  
Families are invited to watch the parade from their own houses/yards as our staff make their way 
through the neighbourhood in our cars. 
We hope to see our Kirkbride families along our parade route waving as we make our way past 
your homes. The parade will begin at 1:00pm and take about an hour to complete. 
  
The parade route will be as follows:  
  



 
  
  
If you do not live on the parade route, you are encouraged to join in the fun at a spot that is closest to 
the route and your house.  Please do not go further than you have to, to see the parade.  
  
Please note the following IMPORTANT information: 
  

 If we see any of the following rules being broken, unfortunately, we will have to stop the parade 
  

 Students and families are all to remain on their own property to watch the parade 
  

 Watch from windows, doorways or front yards, not near the roads 
  



 Please remain at least 6 feet (2 full arms lengths) away from anyone that is not your own family 
  

 Again, if we see any of these rules being broken, unfortunately, we will have to stop the parade 
  

  
Please join us on Friday for a HELLO from a distance. 
  
We miss you!! 
  

 
  
Take good care, 
  
 
Ruby Stovern 
Kindergarten Teacher 
Kirkbride Elementary 
 
live, laugh, love, learn 
 


